Deborah Taylor

I would like to comment on the upcoming decision you will make on "Rulemaking - Clean
Vehicles Program and General Regulations for Air Pollution Sources". Putting additional tax
against an already extremem pricing for gasoline will negatively effect the residents of this state!
Many of us are on fixed incomes and strugging with democrat policies that have created double
digit inflation, not to mention how many tax & other increases we've already had to absorb
(Property taxes, extreme utility price increases, medicines and insurances, just to name a few).
Please do not overburden this state with additional taxes.



